
STROUD VALLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

Aerospace Museum Bristol 

As part of our term’s topic work on ‘taking flight’ we have arranged for Amber class to 

visit the Aerospace museum, Bristol on Thursday 29th February 2024.  The visit will be led 

by the museum’s Education team and the children will be participating in a workshop all 

about Concorde. 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am via coach and will return to school by 3.05pm. All the 

children will need is a packed lunch and drink (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please) in a 

back pack.  Please make sure they do not bring anything unnecessary on the trip as there is 

limited storage. 

The total cost of this visit is £15.00, which has been subsidised by our cake sale money 

and sponsored walk money from last year.  

Please make payment through our online payment system Parentpay. Please indicate online 

if you wish for your child to have an income related free school packed lunch. If you 

prefer you may pay by cash or cheque at the office. Please return the below form by Feb 

19th.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Anderson and Miss Smart 
 

Please reply by February 19th at the latest. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Aerospace Museum Bristol 

 I give my permission for ………………………………………………………… to go to the Aerospace 

Museum Bristol 

 

 I enclose £15.00 per child 

 

 My child is entitled to income related school free meals and I would like to order 

a packed lunch. 

 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian)  

 

YOU DO NOT NEED TO RETURN THIS SLIP IF YOU ARE PAYING BY PARENTPAY 


